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Oregon has one of the highest voting percentages in the country because its easier 

to vote. There’s no evidence of significant election fraud so this is a blatant attempt to 

limit voting in a state that’s overwhelmingly against the current administration. Don’t 

fall for it and don’t obey in advance.  


